[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]Pittsburgh Presbytery is in search of a full time Administrative Assistant. The position is open effective April 1, and will be filled as soon as a suitable candidate is available. The ideal candidate will have a sense of vocation to serve the Lord, be familiar with the polity and workings of the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.), have excellent organizational and communications skills, and be experienced in website management. The person in this position supports the work of the Stated Clerk’s office, and carries significant other support responsibilities, as assigned. Pittsburgh Presbytery offers a competitive salary plus health insurance to its employees. If you would like to explore the opportunity to join our team in the essential work of the Pittsburgh Presbytery, please write a letter of interest and send it with your resume to Sheldon Sorge.

